
 

How You Can Help Good Candidates Win 
 
Choose good candidates to support. Find out which candidates are conservative and what issues they 

address. Look beyond the campaign promises, smear campaigns and ads. Check candidate history and voting 

records. Actions speak louder than words.   Attend meetings and events to meet and hear the candidates in 

person. 

Spread the word: Remind any friends, family, neighbors and social media followers to check their voter 

registration and be registered by the deadline. Then, remind them to put Election Day on their calendars, 

reminder apps, post-it notes, whatever will remind them that their vote is critical!  

Encourage all Republicans to Vote Voting is even more important in this election to take back our 

country and provide for our children. If every Republican votes it will be difficult for their opponents to claim 

they won. 
 
Pay special attention to local candidates (school boards, city council, justice of the peace) 
They can eventually progress to become national candidates. 
 
Vote for judges based on their records.  They may decide important cases that affect you and your 

family. 

 

Become knowledgable about the issues. When you’re in the position to speak to others you’ll want to 

be enthusiastic and knowledgable. 

 

Research the propositions on your ballot before voting.  They may be worded in deceptive ways or 

have unintended consequences. 

 
Speak well of all Republican candidates. If you can’t say something nice then say nothing about your 

Republican  colleagues. Unity is strength. As in sports, play as a team, no matter how you feel about the other 

players 

 

Speak up. Don’t be afraid to express your opinions. 

 
Appeal to Emotions  Give examples of compassionate conservatives and their good deeds, e.g.  lower taxes 

giving your money back to you, breaking government codependency, school choice, freedoms 

Use social media (Facebook, Instagram, Twitter) to reach out to potential voters. 

Donate: Donations are important right up to the very end as they help pay for more hands on deck, and we’ll 

need every one we can get. 

Offer to drive people to the polls on voting day or take ballots to the polls. Elderly and disabled 

people may need help to make sure their ballots reach the polls. 

Choose a candidate and work on the campaign.  


